
Music


Notes

from Miss Petersen

Music Quote of the Month:

 

“That’s what good music does. 
It speaks to you.

It changes you.”


- Hannah Harrington
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February in Review


Pre-K:	 	 We have been loving the Aiken Drum song! (See the pictures below.)


Kindergarten:	 We reviewed all the musical opposites we have learned so far and	
	 	 	 are working on our last one - sharp (staccato) and smooth (legato).


First Grade:	 We have continued practicing our rhythms and have been working 	
	 	 	 on songs, games and activities involving trains to do so!


Second Grade: 	 We finished up with dynamics and got started on learning about 		
	 	 	 sixteenth notes using songs and games.


Third Grade:	 We learned a new rhythm, sixteenth notes, and have been enjoying 	
	 	 	 practicing them in many ways, especially with Paw Paw Patch!


Fourth Grade:	 We learned about the woodwind family and created our own “cup		
	 	 	 song” rhythms that we shared with one another in class.


Fifth Grade:	 We learned about Spirituals by researching ones that appealed to 	
	 	 	 us and sharing with our class. Next, we’ll explore jazz music.


Sixth Grade:	 We explored the Classical Era by playing a 4-part Boomwhacker 		
	 	 	 arrangement of Ode to Joy! Next, we’re onto the Romantic Era.

Follow us on Social Media!


Twitter and Instagram:


@misspsmusicroom


